The Ohio Chapter of A AMS

Helicopter Air Ambulance Safety Measures

NOTAM

NOTAM: A Notice to Airmen or NOTAM is information that could affect a pilot’s
decision in regard to a flight, an approach, or a landing area. OACCT recommends
any helipad construction, repairs, relocations, closures, or potential hazards

(such as nearby construction, newly erected cranes or towers, etc.) are reported

to an OACCT member in your area or by notifying all OACCT members simultaneously
via email at (members@oacct.org).

THANKS FOR ALL YOU DO TO KEEP OUR FLIGHT CREW & PATIENTS SAFE!!!





